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PRINCE WILLIAM COUNTY 

NOTICE OF ACCEPTANCE OF UNSOLICITED PROPOSAL UNDER THE PUBLIC-PRIVATE 

TRANSPORATION ACT OF 1995, AS AMENDED (PPTA) 

ROUTE 234 AND SUDLEY MANOR DRIVE INTERCHANGE PROJECT 

 

Prince William County has received and accepted for conceptual review an unsolicited PPTA 

proposal from Wagman Heavy Civil, Inc. under the Code of Virginia §33.2-1800 et seq. (PPTA) and 

the County’s Procurement Regulations §1000.00, to construct improvements at the intersection of 

Route 234 Prince William Parkway at Sudley Manor Drive and includes modifications to the 

intersection of Prince William Parkway and Wellington Road. A public copy of the unsolicited 

proposal is available on the County’s Public Notices (pwcva.gov) webpage.  

 

The County will receive competing proposals from prospective offerors until February 04, 2025, 3:00 

P.M. local time, in the Office of Procurement Services, 1 County Complex Court, Suite 220, 

Woodbridge, VA  22192, addressed to Shana N. Terry, Chief Procurement Officer. Offerors shall 

submit ten (10) copies and one (1) redacted volume, inclusive of electronic media containing original 

and redacted versions, and proposal review fee in the amount of $5,000 made payable to Prince 

William County.  

 

Please contact Shana N. Terry, Chief Procurement Officer, with questions regarding the PPTA 

process and/or submission of a competing proposal at sterry@pwcgov.org or 703-792-6774. 
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